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Mr. Helms was appointed to the Senior Executive Service in April 2021, and currently serves as 
the Technical Director of the Center for Army Analysis (CAA) where he is responsible for 
overseeing a study and analysis program that affects Program Objective Memorandum 
submissions, senior leader decisions for contingency and operational plans, and the maintenance 
and process improvements for four models that are recognized as the Army standard for data 
development and wargaming. 

Mr. Helms’s prior service included 24 years of active duty in various operational and strategic 
assignments in the Operations Analysis Functional Area and tactical assignments as an Air 
Defense Artillery officer. 




